
THE DUCKY DERBY ANNUAL FUNDRAISER PRODUCES 

ANOTHER SUSCESSFUL YEAR  

By Joe Maranto and H.L. Marks, Co Chairs, CDKF 

This year’s successful Ducky Derby fundraiser produced in excess of $12,000.00 with over $2,000.00 in 

cash and prizes given out to the lucky winners. 

As many of you know, these proceeds benefit the seven pediatric hospitals located within our Capital 

District. As result of this annual fundraiser, plus income from the Caring Corner sales, Past Governor 

Riley’s Pin Sales, and the $ 2.00 per member campaign, this year each hospital will receive over 

$2,500.00 

Since its inception in 1987, it is estimated that the Capital District Kiwanis Foundation’s Ducky Derby 

project has donated more than half a million dollars to the pediatric hospitals. 

And, finally, we are pleased to announce the following 2011 Ducky Derby winners: 

(The cash prizes were mailed directly to the winners.) 

PRIZE     DONATED BY      WINNER 

$500.00    CDKF       Harry Kriemelmeyer 

$400.00    CDKF       Kiwanis Club of Charles County 

$300.00    CDKF       Carl Ferreria 

$200.00    CDKF       Key Club 

$100.00    CDKF       Rebecca Lawrence 

$50.00      Charlottesville Kiwanis    Bob Cressy 

$50.00     Charlottesville Kiwanis                 Kiwanis Club of Chesterfield 

$50.00     Charlottesville Kiwanis    William Gore      

$50.00     H.L. Marks      Kiwanis Club of James River 

$50.00     Jim Thompson     Bob Cressy 

$50.00     Roy Sheets      William Hayden 

$50.00     Mildred Kreimelmeyer    Lawrence Tassone 

$25.00     Harry Kreimelmeyer     Dan Winorski 

$50 Gift Cert.    Stan Miller      Bob Cressy 

$25 Gift Cert.    Carolyn Richar     John Conrad 



$25 Gift Cert.    Carolyn Richar     Tom Isaac 

$25 Gift Cert.     Kiwanis Club of Loch Raven    Mike Sheets 

$25 Gift Cert.     Kiwanis Club of Loch Raven    Key Club 

$25 Gift Cert.     Kiwanis Club of Loch Raven    Kiwanis Club of Richmond 

$25 Gift Cert.     Kiwanis Club of Loch Raven    Kiwanis Club of S. Arlington 

        

Congratulations to all the winners. CDKF hopes all of you enjoy your prizes! The Capital District Kiwanis 

Foundation Trustees also wish to take this opportunity to give a special thank you to all those individual 

Kiwanians who sold and/or purchased Ducky Derby Certificates. Your efforts are greatly appreciated. 

It is only through your active participation and support in the affairs of the Capital District Kiwanis 

Foundation that we can remain a viable organization.  CDKF looks forward to working with all of you 

again next year.  

In service, we thank you. 


